ePermitting Submittal

January 7, 2019

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Permit No. M-1992-069 - 83" Joint Venture - Annual Report

Dear Mr. Hays,

Enclosed is the annual report form for the above-referenced permit for year ending January 26, 2019.

The site is included in AI’s 2019 Combined Substitute Water Supply Plan while Al continues to work
towards resolution of various legal matters associated with the site. Aggregate is working with the current
landowner on a purchase and sale agreement for the property. As discussed with the Division in
November 2018, Aggregate believes ownership of the property will help facilitate a new reclamation plan

as well as help to address the 2013-2014 slope breach area.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 303-809-7231 or by email at
Christine.Felz@lafargeholcim.com. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Christine Felz g
Land and Environment Manager

Enclosures



